
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 
TO: All Employees 
  
FROM: Brent McIntyre, Director, Human Resources 
  
DATE: May 31, 2022 
  
SUBJECT: Temporary Retention Incentive for Nurses 

Program 
 

 
Background 
 
On March 7, 2022, the Ministry of Health announced funding for the Temporary Retention 
Incentive for Nurses (the “TRIN Program”) as part of the Government’s ongoing response to 
COVID-19 and health system recovery. 
 

The TRIN Program is part of a larger initiative focused on nurses that include significant 
investments by the Ministry of Health, Ministry of Solicitor General, Ministry of Children, 
Community and Social Services, and Ministry for Seniors Affairs and Accessibility to support 
the maintenance of a high-quality workforce and to reduce attrition during this critical period. 

See full news release here: https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1001714/ontario-making-
historic-investment-in-provincial-nursing-workforce  
 
 

What do I need to do to get the TRIN payments? 
If you are a single-employer employee, and you do not have employment at another healthcare 
facility other than at Pembroke Regional Hospital, then you don’t need to do anything.  
 
If you work at another employer in addition to PRH, and if you are not Full-time, you will need to 
review and complete the attestation documents and forms. The attestation form for employees who 
work at multiple locations needs to be submitted to payroll@pemreghos.org by June 10, 2022. 
 
For any questions, please contact Jody Kulas or Angela Lemke in Payroll 
at payroll@pemreghos.org or call T: 613-732-2811 at extension 6505.  
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